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We want to thank our Students who
participated in the Richmond Heights
Summer band camp. These students helped

to build a band program in the community
helping to get more than 60 middle and
elementary school students involved in
music. Ana Chazzanes, Thaddeus Luces,
Reinaldo Velez, Tyrese Williams and Ke’moni
Moore. We thank youl!

We will be meeting Tuesday, August 15 at
6:30pm in the Booker T. Washington High
school Band room. Please come out and
support your children as we walk into our
first football game this Friday. Also, the
President of the P60 Booster Club inc. has
been working very hard along with her
E-Board, which you will meet at the meeting.

The band is in need of numerous items that
will help with the nourishments of the band
members. Your generous donations will be
greatly appreciated.



